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Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of physical therapists having the power to order DME. As a 

physical therapist, I see daily the hurdles patients with mobility constraints face in 

trying to access their environments and the resources essential to enable that 

access. I am a mobility specialist, that is the role of a PT: to restore mobility and 

function. I am highly qualified to determine what durable medical equipment a patient 

needs. Please help me help my patients by letting me make one hurdle smaller for 

them. Please let PTs prescribe.  

 

Thank you, 

-Gwen O'Brien DPT, PT 


